
 

 

 

May 29, 2020 

We currently have no new positive cases among our residents. They will be retested soon and some of 

those residents are expected to be cleared as recovered.  

We currently have no new positive cases among our staff. They are continuing to utilize Test Iowa and 

we are getting many negative results. 

We are deeply saddened to say that we have one more resident that has passed away in our facility, 

bringing our total deaths to four. 

We are in daily contact with Wapello County Public Health, Iowa Department of Public health and the 

Department of Inspections and Appeals for the state of Iowa. We continue to follow all 

recommendations from those Departments and of the CDC.  

Thank you for your continued support during this time.   
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